
March 20, 2024

To: California Commission on Teacher Credentialing

From: Dr. Sergio La Porta, Acting Dean, Kremen School of Education & Human Development

RE: Commission Assurances for Fresno State Educator Preparation Programs

As the Acting Dean of the Kremen School of Education and Human Development and the Unit
Head for Fresno State’s Educator Preparation Programs, I assure that:

(a) Fresno State will fulfill all of the applicable standards of program quality and
effectiveness that have been adopted by the Commission,

(b) All candidates participating in public school-based field activities as part of their
educator preparation program hold a Certificate of Clearance from the Commission,

(c) Fresno State will cooperate in an evaluation of the program by an external team or a
monitoring of the program by a Commission staff member, and

(d) Fresno State will participate fully in the Commission’s accreditation system, including
the timely submission of documents required for accreditation

(e) all statements, documents, and information provided to the Commission by Fresno
State are accurate and truthful.

Additionally, I understand that it is the responsibility of Fresno State to check the contact
information listed on the Commission’s approved programs page and to make any necessary
updates at least on an annual basis.

Sincerely,

Dr. Sergio La Porta
Acting Dean, Kremen School of Education & Human Development


